
From: Sue McCourt < On Behalf Of Tim Shield 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 11:35 AM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: The Sands End, 135-137 Stephendale Road, London SW6 2PR - Premises Licence: 
2023/00109/LAPR (SAN138/7) 
 
Dear Lorna 
 
I refer to this application and a few matters arise: 
 

1. For your information and perhaps once the Licensing Hearing is dealt with, please note that 
the premises name is to change to the Fulham Arms. 

 
2. As discussed previously, my clients would like to try and mediate with the residents in 

relation to this matter and I attach a short letter to the residents which please feel free to 
forward on, which offers them to visit the site by prior arrangement to discuss the matter if 
they wish to do so.  
 
I would be grateful if you could keep me up to date with any responses received. 

 
3. So far as attendance at the hearing is concerned, I would be grateful if you could confirm the 

names and address for those that are attending.  As you know the basis for restricting 
information in relation to representations is very specific and I am not aware of any basis for 
restricting this at this stage.  I have raised this before but if those persons are attending they 
should identify themselves with full address. 

 
I should be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this email and confirm that all is in order. 
 
Kind regards 

Tim Shield  
Partner  
Sent by Sue McCourt 
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